## TABITHA GRAHAM

May 12, 2020

Gerry Janssen
Chair, Scholarship Committee
The Rotary Club of St. Thomas Foundation
St. Thomas, ON N5P 0B5

Dear Mr. Janssen,

I would like to thank you very much for presenting to me the Talbot Trail Optimist Club Scholarship for the 2020 Rotary Music Festival. I appreciate the monetary award and will use it to further my piano lessons so that I can compete at the Festival again next year. I really enjoyed the experience competing in piano and voice.

Please convey my thanks to the donors of the award.

Sincerely yours,

Tabitha Graham

Tabitha Graham